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Thursday, November 4, 2021 lane closure on Frances Road for Sanitary Sewer 
Repairs.  
 
Mt Morris and Vienna Townships, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Drain Commissioner’s Office will be closing one lane of Frances Road 

between Clio Road and Neff Road for Sanitary Sewer repairs. Traffic will be controlled by a 

flagging operation. The lane closure will begin at 7:00 a.m. and should reopen around 5:00 p.m. 

Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach their destination. 

 

Please contact Genesee County Drain Commissioners office at (810) 732-7870 if you have 
questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slowdown in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 


